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 Students 

return for 

Term 3 on 

Mon, 22nd July 

 Bullying 

Prevention 

Acrobatic 

Show, Tues, 

23rd July 

 PSSA Touch 

Footy Gala 

Day, Tues, 

23rd July 

 Girls 

Basketball,  

Wed, 24th July 

 Zone Athletics 

Carnival, 

Thurs, 2nd 

August 

 Staff 

Development 

Day,  Mon 19th 

August.  

Students do 

not attend 

school. 
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Dear families, 

On behalf of all the staff at Cessnock Public I 

would like to wish all of our families a happy 

and safe holiday break. Just a reminder that 

our school term for students will begin on 

Monday, 22nd July. 

Monday – First day back for students, Sport 

In School sessions, Stage 3 library 

Tuesday - Early Stage 1 library, Anti Bullying 

performance 

Wednesday - Stage 2 library, Mindfulness, 

PSSA basketball 

Thursday - Stage 1 library 

Friday – NSW Cricket sessions (all classes)   

Just another reminder for all of our families 
that our Staff development Day for term 3 
will not take place on the first day of the 
term. It will however, take place on 
Monday the 19th of August. This is due to 
the scheduling of a professional learning 
event for all of our teachers. 
 
Well done to our Stage 3 students and staff 
for their efforts in creating a fantastic 
museum yesterday. It was great to see so 
many of our families and visitors 
experiencing some of the wonderful 
teaching and learning activities that our 
students have been participating in 
throughout the term. 

In week 1 of next term we will be having a 
performance at the school. This will be a 
Bullying Prevention Acrobatic Show where 
the performers display incredible acrobatic 
skills to captivate and engage audiences, in 
order to spotlight important issues that 
children face when it comes to bullying. The 
show itself is a hilarious, fun, and interactive 
experience and features awe-inspiring 
acrobatics & stunts, interactive scenes, and 
group activities, in high energy scenarios 
that help to educate victims, empower 
bystanders, and help your school take action 
as a collective against bullying and 
victimisation. 
 
Just a reminder that we are taking 
enrolments for Kindergarten 2020. With our 
Kinder transition and orientation programs 
starting in week 2 of Term 3, it is important 
that you contact the school as soon as 
possible if your child will be attending 
Kindergarten at CPS in 2020.  

As always we will try to keep everyone up to 
date with what is happening around our 
wonderful school through our school 
website, Facebook Page and Skoolbag App. 

Have a great week! 

Regards 

Steve Morgan 

Principal 

  





Congratulations to 1W and 2L on achieving the top numbers for 
returning and borrowing you library books this term. Every 

week the students received a token for returning and another for borrowing books 
and the winners had our library bears Bertie and Bella visit in their class for this 
week. Both Bears have told me they have been learning lots of new skills from the 
children. I wonder who will win our visit next term? All overdue books returned 
after the holidays will help boost next term's total.. 



House Championship 

 Points Update 

Points have been tallied for the last time for Term 2, and Gordon 

are our end of semester leaders. It will take a big effort from the 

other houses to run them down in Semester 2.  Remember to 

keep an eye on the scoreboards in primary (just inside the 

primary building) and infants (on the side wall of the infants 

building, across from the 3-6H classroom).  

Gordon – 41671    Paterson - 35825 

 Lawson - 31204    Kendall - 29918 


